
Math for Change ​
Do you want to build a flexible, deep understanding of mathematics to 
better serve your students? 

Math for Change is a professional development opportunity for those 
seeking to become math leaders in the Casa Grande Elementary School 
District. 

Commitment for this school year: 
● 3 after school Math for Change trainings in Spring 2020: February, April, and

May
● Attend a Math Plus conference in July.  (Details TBD).  Registration and travel

expenses will be paid.
Commitment for 2020-2021 school year: 

● Attend 4 full-day trainings (one per quarter)
● Meet with a Math for Change leader as needed to plan
● Open as a math model classroom the spring semester of 2021 for observations
● Plan and provide PD-grade level, school-wide, or district (minimum of one)

Application Process: 
To apply for an interview, ​please complete the information in the linked 
Google Form​.  All information will be submitted to the Teaching & 
Learning Office. 

*​Form must be submitted by Friday, January 17th.
*Responses will be evaluated for an interview opportunity. All applicants will be
notified of interview status no later than January 24, 2020.
*Interviews will be conducted January 27th-February 7th.
*All interviewees will be notified of acceptance status by February 14th.

For questions, please contact: 
Patti Kleinhanzl 
patricia.kleinhanzl@cgesd.org 
520-705-6471
Or ext. 3249

https://forms.gle/CvSddxth6h2ZgrzU9
https://forms.gle/L2nPFVdDLRqk1NecA



